
 

NP/LL 11.06.19 
 

 

Postponement of Foundation/KS1 and KS2 Sports Day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The weather forecast for the rest of this week is very unsettled and heavy rain is 

looking very likely for this Thursday. The weather never seems to be on our side for 

Sports Day! We have been looking at weather forecasts since last week and as ever, 

it’s a really hard call to make with our very unpredictable weather.  

We have therefore made the decision to postpone both Foundation/Key 

Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 Sports Day until next Thursday 20th June.  

The forecast for next week is looking more settled – fingers crossed! 

We appreciate that many of you will have taken time off work to attend so wanted to 

let you know as soon as possible in order that you can hopefully make alternative 

arrangements for next week.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mr P Brown 

 

 

 


